Mr. Brookstein

Health and physical education

Russell Conwell Middle Magnet School

Summer Letter

I would like to wish everyone a fun and exciting summer break. I hope you and your family

will share some special times and memories together.

Obviously this school year had some difficulties with the COVID-19 closure but our classes still

moved on and we learned and explored interesting topics, such as; personal space, conflict

resolution, body systems, 6 steps to decisions and making educated choices, family

arrangements, flu/viruses/hygiene, and the most fun virtual Google Classroom workouts and

games.

There are so many students that left such great impressions in my head this year and I love

each and everyone of you. I will always remember our circle conversations, group cooperative

activities, scooter race car formula one races, 2 homework assignments: October

"Spooktacular Workout" and November-"Planks for Giving".

Please continue to always improve on your fitness and health for the rest of your lives,

Yours truly,

Mr. Brookstein